
Time Stamp 7/13/23, 9:23 AM
Contact Name Kourtney McCauliff
Treasurer Name Stan Keil
Amount Requested 21,843.76$         Allocated: $23,374.55

6,935.00$     
1. Guthrie Park, Gatherings & Celebrations
Food Truck - Neighborhood covers first $1,500 spent, 2023, 2024, 2025, 2026 6,000.00$    
American Flags for sidewalks and entry ways (175) and storage containers (4) 535.00$       
Portable microphone & speaker 150.00$       
Supporting neighboring Association - Gatewood - community gatherings 250.00$       
* Annual end of summer BBQ, 2023 & 2024, Annual Easter Egg hunt, 2024
2. Native Tree Purchase for neighbors' yards, Spring 2024 12,500.00$  
23 neighbors have indicated they are interested in trees via survey sent out
additional trees will be purchased and available to claim at the 2023 annual meeting
3. Beautification of Substation 2,408.76$     
Continue the partnership with BSU & American Electric to beautify the area. 
Add a sign explaining the partnership and description of wildflower lot.  1,457.00$    
Plantings happening in 2024. (41 trays of assorted flowers) 551.76$       
Rain barrel purchase and installation 300.00$       
Until barrel installation, create a reimbursement for neighbors' use of water for garden 100.00$       
Are you applying to any other organizations for additional funding? 
No

If the above answer is yes, provide the source and amount of other funds
 and if the Neighborhood Association is already in possession of those funds.

Describe how the ARP funding will impact the Neighborhood association. 

How will the project(s) be measured and evaluated?

Describe the Scope of the Project(s), including estimated timeline.

All of our efforts with our APR funding will help connect our neighbors to other neighbors, by way of our 
activities and celebrations. It will also ensure the continued beautification of Kenmore as well. This through a 
focus of our KNA entry points, like the substation and our park, but also through trees within our 
neighborhood. We have a lot of walkers in KNA, so we love to ensure we have a beautiful neighborhood for 
these walks. 

We will measure by number of trees and flowers we are able to plant, but also by those that attend our 
several KNA meeting and gatherings highlighted in our application. 

ARP Neighborhood Formal Application - Kenmore Neighborhood Association


	Sheet1

